

Tahmoor Public School



Principal: Mrs Christine Beard Bronzewing Street, Tahmoor NSW 2573 Ph: 02 46818340 fax: 02 46831067 tahmoor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

EASTER HAT PARADE 2023



Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Students at Tahmoor Public School will be participating in the Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 6th April.

We are asking all students to use their imagination, and to create the best hat or mask that they can, from materials at home. Cardboard, glitter, paint, stickers and plastic decorations are great. Please do not feel that you need to go out and purchase a lot of materials – upcycling can be a lot of fun.

Our Easter Hat Parade will begin at 9.30am in the 3-6 Cola. We welcome all parents, caregivers and families to attend our parade and to join in on the fun. Please stay after the parade to share a picnic lunch with your children on the grass area.

This year, we are asking for donations of chocolate eggs or bunnies, to create prizes for our whole school raffle. There will be some washing baskets placed in the office, so please place your donation of 1 chocolate egg or bunny per family in there, and teachers will create easter baskets to raffle off, at the conclusion of the parade. All students will receive a raffle ticket to be in the draw for an easter basket prize.

If you have any questions, please speak with your child's classroom teacher. We are looking forward to seeing your creative hats and masks!

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Robinson.